Herman, Jason, NMENV

From:

schoenco@newmex.com

Sent:

Monday, May 20, 2019 1:35 PM

To:

Herman, Jason, NMENV

Subject:

[EXT] Tune dr. Open pit site S and R corp.

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear sirs, As a long time resident of N. N.M. and the tune drive community I find it remarkable that this is still allowed. It is a blight on all aspects, environmental and common sense. I urge you to find a way to finally curtail this long running open pit disposal. Thank you for your time. Beau Schoen 10 bad dog rd. El Prado, N.M. 87529